In light of the change in guidelines I propose the following for second homes / holiday homes within the village for people breaking the regs. 
 
WEYBOURNE PARISH COUNCIL
 
COVID-19
 
THE PANDEMIC IS NOT OVER.
 
Under the most recent government guidelines certain restrictions regarding travelling and exercise have changed. 
 
Whilst you are now permitted to travel to a second home/ holiday home to check for maintenance purposes, you are still not permitted to travel to stay in them. 
If you are registered as a business and are breaking these guidelines you will be reported to Trading Standards. 
 
We are a small rural community with a predominately elderly population. We have rural services including the NHS which has never been more vital to us. It is essential we protect them. 
 
 
Throughout this pandemic the Parish Council has reported breaches and will continue to do so. 
 
Until the government advise that it is safe to return to second homes/ holiday homes we request that people remain in their primary residence to respect the village in which they are lucky enough to own a home.  
 
Any breaches will be reported to the police. 
 
Protect our community, Protect our NHS. 
 
 
Weybourne Parish Council.
 
 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Lyndon 

